Vivekanand QDchool

D Block, Anand Vihar, Delhi - 110 092

VS/SW/2024-25/Cir-003 Date: 07-April-2024

Invitation to Parents' Power Play Showdown 1.0 - Badminton Championship for Parents

Dear Parents,

Namaskar!

We hope this letter finds you and your family in good health and spirit. We are thrilled to
extend a special invitation to the Parents' Power Play Showdown 1.0, the Badminton
Championship for Parents. This event is not just a competition; it's a celebration of
physical fithess, sportsmanship, and a well-deserved break from the daily grind.

In the hustle and bustle of today's fast-paced world, where the demands of work and
daily life can be overwhelming, prioritizing our health and well-being is paramount.
Engaging in physical activities like badminton not only contributes to physical fithess but
also provides a refreshing escape from the monotony of routine.

Your active participation in events like this serves as a powerful example for your
children. It sends a clear message about the importance of maintaining good health and
making time for activities that bring joy and vitality to life. By being a part of this event,
you not only support your child's involvement in sports but also showcase the value of a
balanced and active lifestyle.

Tournament Details:

Day: Saturday

Date: 13 April 2024

Reporting Time: 8:30 am

Venue: School Badminton Court
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We warmly encourage you to join us in this exciting event, cheer for the participants, and
perhaps even rediscover the joy of playing badminton. Let's unite as a community to
promote health, well-being, and the true spirit of sportsmanship.

Please note, the competition is categorized into age groups as mentioned below:
Group A : <35 years

Group B : 35+ to 45 years

Group C : >45 years

To register for this thrilling sporting event, please click on the following link:
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSePgvNT1PriwxEEEUJrd9sXIINyzGDplFcvhT
rksTRN8o_0dg/viewform?usp=pp_url

Winning trophies await the champions, and all participants will be given participation
certificates. Refreshments will be served to all attendees.

Please make sure that you get yourself registered for this exciting event, not later than
Wednesday, 10-Apr.

Looking forward to your enthusiastic participation!
Best regards

Poonam Sharma
Principal (Officiating)




